LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF PERU, MASSACHUSETTS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Board of Selectmen for the Town of Peru will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 13th, 2021 at 7:00 pm at the Peru Town Hall in order to establish the percentage tax share for residential and non-residential property owners for Fiscal Year 2022 pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 797 of the Acts of 1979 as amended by Chapter 70 of the Acts of 1983.

Board of Selectmen

Verne L Leach , Chairman

Posted 12/9/2021 @ 6:00pm by Kim Leach , Town Clerk  


